AWA? Canada Mission Project Update
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As part of our return from the Philippines and Colorado,
we spent time with the team at the head office in Wilson,
NC. In June, we went together to promote AWA at the
North Carolina Camp meeting on the beautiful grounds
of Lake Junaluska, NC.

We spent three days working together to promote all
of the AWA projects, and in the evening, we attended the
uplifting sermons by Kameron Devasher. Even though
our time there was short, we made the best of it, being
the “Chatty Canadians” to those who dropped by the tent.
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Campmeetings...

“I can do all things through Christ which
strengtheneth me.”

—Philippians 4:13

As we made our way back to Canada, ending our travels
for the last few months, we were invited for one last stop
along the way. We were asked to attend the Ontario
Conference Camp Meeting in Mississauga, ON. Ray gave
a very good presentation about the Northern Ontario
Project.

It was suggested we set up a booth representing AWA,
so at the last minute, before leaving NC, I borrowed a
table runner from the US booth and brought it with me
in my suitcase. Coincidentally, I had mailed out a box of
Airways magazines to the Ontario Conference before we
left for the Philippines in March to distribute to the local
churches. When we arrived to set up the camp meeting
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booth, “the box” was on the table, waiting for us! God
knew before I did what our needs would be!

While there, we had the opportunity to speak to
attendees and hand out the Airways magazines. We were
pleasantly surprised to see a few of our Ontario donors in
person as they stopped by the booth. Being able to thank
them for their support in person was gratifying.

During the worship hour, Ontario Conference
President, Mansfield Edwards, invited us up on stage
along with Elder Lloyd Douglas and Pastor R. Davis.

Ray spoke about the good work that is being done with
the AWA Cessna 206 in Sioux Lookout, for the Northern
Ontario project.

As we continue to grow in the North, the demands keep
growing higher.

Recently the Sioux Lookout SDA company Pathfinders
delivered food supplies to Eagle Lake First Nation.

We are grateful for the opportunity to partner with this
group of dedicated individuals, along with the Ontario
Conference.

Our AWA team globally is small but mighty. Our

diversity is our strength as we press forward through all
odds.

Thank you for your continued support as we make a
difference in the world.

May God bless each of you!
Ray and Julie Young

Your AWA Mission Family
at AWA Canada:

Ray and Julie Young
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